
1

Andrea Gyger

From: Lynn Judson 

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 12:36 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Please oppose internet voting

Dear Secretary of State, 
 
In response to proposed rule draft Rule 16.2.1 (c), I object to any 
ambiguous wording in the rule that would permit a voter the discretion 
to use email voting except in truly hardship cases, where mail or 
telephonic fax return of a ballot is the only method of returning the 
ballot.  In other words, I oppose internet voting, because it 
increases the chance of fraud. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Lynn Judson, Registered Voter 

 
 




